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The Department is happy to report that the passing percentage of the 

College at the T.Y.B.Com. University Examinations has improved from 

63% in March 2005 to 87% in March 2011. 

With the introduction of the Credit-Based Grading System for 

F.Y.B.Com. and T.Y.B.Com. Examinations, the focus and strategy of the 

Department was suitably modified for this year, so that the results attained 

earlier would be sustained and enhanced. Instead of arranging Programmes 

by students as in the past, fullest attention was given to all aspects of Internal 

Assessment such as, constant and repeated Communication with 

T.Y.B.Com. students to ensure full awareness of the Revised Evaluation 

System, Scheduling of Class Tests so as to ensure maximum attendance, 

Designing of Assignments of Ist Term aimed at giving practical exposure to 

Accounting, Auditing and Taxation. 

We conducted Class Tests so as to encourage regular study, early and 

individual follow up of students to ensure the best performance in the 

Internal Assessment component and Designing of Assignments of IInd Term 

aimed at preparing the students for the Year -end Examination. 

It is hoped that the above activities of the Department will not only 

sustain, but also enhance the quality and quantity of the T.Y.B.Com. results 

in March 2012. 

Prof. Nitin R. Wadhvinde from our Department completed Refresher 

Course in Accountancy held at Changu Kana Thakur College, New Panvel 

organised by UGC’s Academic Staff College, University of Mumbai from 

2
nd

 November 2011 to 22
nd

 November 2011. 
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